
MISSOURI DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

September 27, 2013 Volume 2, Issue 9 

St. Charles County News 

Tom Evers 

MoDOT St. Charles 

Area Engineer 

636-240-5277 

thomas.eversjr@modot.mo.gov 

 

 

To report road  

conditions, contact 

MoDOT at: 

314-275-1500 or 

toll free at  

1-888-ASK-

MODOT 

(1-888-275-6636) 

 

www.modot.org/stlouis 

I-64 Boone Bridge Construction In the River 

The work zone at the I-70 and Mid Rivers Mall 

Drive interchange continues to have lane clo-

sures on I-70 and ramp closures for Mid Rivers.  

We are on schedule to open the interchange and 

the lanes on I-70 by mid November, weather 

permitting.   

Only three lanes are open on I-70 at the moment 

but a fourth lane should be reopening sometime 

in October.  We appreciate your patience as we 

complete the transformation of the interchange. 

I-70/Mid Rivers Mall Dr to Open in November 

Construction for the new I-64 Daniel Boone Mis-

souri River Bridge has been underway since Janu-

ary.  Crews are actively working on the 12 sets of 

columns that will support the new bridge.  By the 

end of the year, you should be able to see all of the 

foundations coming up out of the water or on the 

land.  Crews also continue to work on the new 

ramp from Chesterfield Airport Road to west-

bound I-64 and the connection of the North Outer 

Road to westbound I-64.  Both should be complete around the first of the year.  To follow 

the progress of the construction of the new bridge, visit www.modot.org/boonebridge.  The 

project is on schedule to be complete by the end of December 2015. 

Traffic Changes on Route 364 Phase 3 In October 

The Route 364 Page Phase 3 project will involve some traffic pattern changes in October.   

 Monday, October 14, Old Gutermuth Road will no longer be a through street.  The 

road will service all properties on the north and south sides of the new Route 364, but 

it will be dead ended on either side of state property.  Motorists can use Gutermuth 

Road as the through street. 

 Route N at Stump Road connecting to South Outer 364 will be closed for a short clo-

sures at the end of October. Crews are finishing the construction of Route N connect-

ing to Bryan Road, which will open November 1.  Exact dates and detour information 

for the closure should be announced in the next week. 

Crews are working on the new ramps from I 

-70 to Mid Rivers Mall Drive. 


